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Re-enroliment

Re-enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year is now open! Remember to take advantage of the $50 rate
by March 31!

1 Love My School Days

Thank you to everyone who made a donation for I Love My School Day! We appreciate the support and
commitment you give to ECS.

Parent/Staff versus Team Basketball Game

We would like to formally invite all parents to play in the parents/staff versus team on March 3rd if
they are interested! Please contact the office if you are interested in playing. The ladies will start at
4:00pm, and the men start at 5:00pm. (Ladies, please wear modest, knee-length culottes or basketball
shorts and a shirt with sleeves)

Fine Arts Showcase

As a reminder, students should begin working on their Fine Arts selections. If you have any questions or
concerns about the Fine Arts Showcase, please contact the office.

Missions Conference

Missions Conference 2023 begins tonight at 7pm! We have been learning about our missionaries this
week in the classrooms and are looking forward to focusing on the theme “Beyond” from 2 Corinthians
10:16! We would love to have you join us tonight and for our Sunday services. Service times can be found
on our church Facebook page.

ECS Sunday

We would like to invite all ECS families whose church schedule allow to join us on Sunday, March 5, for
our ministry focus on ECS. The worship service begins at 10:45am. Check your schoolworx messages for
more details on a lunch option.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, March 7 — End of third quarter (Half Day)
Wednesday, March 15 - Invoices sent out

Friday March 31 - Half Day

Monday April 3 - Friday April 7 - Spring Break
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